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Daemon in the Sanctuary Wendy C. Hamblet 2013 "Daemon in the Sanctuary"explores
the uncanny contradiction between the phenomenological experience of home as a
site of nurture and security and the empirical reality that people are far more
likely to be hurt and even killed in their own homes by their intimates, rather
than at the hands of strangers. Moving from the syrupy tributes of the god of
love in Plato's "Symposium"to the subject of domestic violence appears to be a
giant leap, but he author shows that embroidered romantic ideas about love
prepare the initiate poorly for the reality of intimate connection. Poets and
philosophers who lead us to believe that love is heaven sent can leave us
craving an extreme experience. We crave an earth-shaking, life-altering
intrusion on our tranquility as evidence that love is real. Thus the naive
initiate can easily mistake the flutter of the pulse, the quickening of the
heart rate, the flush, the confused emotions, and the painful longing as signs
of the god's gift. But these are also the signs of fear! Wendy C. Hamblet, a
philosopher in the phenomenological lineage, examines the truth value of
phenomenological experience, through the lens of the problem of intimate
violence. If Husserl is right and phenomenological method provides the ground
of all empirical truth, then what is to be made of the fundamental
contradiction between the lived experience of home as a site of nurture and
security and of intimates as guardians and caretakers, and the empirical fact,
evident in every human society, that people are far more likely to be harmed,
and even killed, in their homes or in the homes of their intimates and at the
hands of those charged with their care? Hamblet carefully choreographs a dance
between the two opposing 'truths' to expose how the lived sense of home,
colored by ideals, can tint people's expectations about intimate connection and
cloud their ability to recognize the signs of intimate abuse. This book
illuminates the dangers and pitfalls of unhealthy intimacy and offers a regimen
for loosening the grip of a sickened love's pathological hold.
How to Run the European Parliament Marilyn Political 2014-11-28 DESCRIPTION AND
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COMMENTS BY POLITICAL LEADERS: How do you gain influence and publicity in the
European Parliament? How do you compete successfully with the Council and the
Commission? How can you use reporters and lobbyists to advance your political
career? How to Run the European Parliament offers a unique look behind the
scenes and reveals the secret tactics and manoeuvres Members of the European
Parliament need to master in order to prevail. This brutally honest tutorial is
a must-read for all MEPs, assistants, public servants, lobbyists, and
journalists who want to understand how power politics is played. JACEK SARYUSZWOLSKI | Vice-President of the European People's Party "Achieving success as an
MEP, both nationally and within the EU, requires many skills - mastering the
nuances of the legislative process, negotiating with impact, building networks,
maximizing support and votes, organizing day-to-day functioning with optimal
results, and many more. Marilyn Political's insightful tutorial captures these
nuances in one book that every aspiring MEP and his collaborators should read."
ALEXANDER GRAF LAMBSDORFF | Vice-President of the European Parliament "Unique
and impressive. An absolute must-read for all new Members of the European
Parliament." PETRI SARVAMAA | Vice-Chair of the European Parliament's Committee
on Budgets "Astonishing read! It's merciless, unforgiving, and so true. As an
MEP I could not imagine a better guide into ways of influencing political
decision-making in Brussels. I regularly go back to the advice of the book. And
I make sure all my advisers and assistants know the text by heart." MARKUS
FERBER | Vice-Chair of the European Parliament's Committee on Economic and
Monetary Affairs "How to Run the European Parliament provides an informed
insight on what happens behind the curtains. From negotiation strategies to
shaping public perceptions - this book is the perfect read if you want to gain
an in-depth understanding of how European policy making actually works." LINNÉA
ENGSTRÖM | Vice-Chair of the European Parliament's Committee on Fisheries "This
book will teach you the mind-set and psychology of the European Parliament.
Being a European politician means: relying on good advisers and having the
confidence and strength to be patient, generous, and trustworthy. The road to
success lies in hard work - and making the right choices. This book will give
you exactly the push you need, and the direction to set you on the right path."
ANDREY NOVAKOV | Member of the European Parliament "One of the most get-to-thepoint, useful, and must-have political books I have in my library." IVAN
STEFANEC | Member of the European Parliament "The book is a very useful and
enjoyable reading, particularly for newcomers to the European Parliament. It is
a good overview of parliamentarian activities. It reassured me about what I was
doing right and where I should improve." JONÁS FERNÁNDEZ | Member of the
European Parliament "This book makes for fascinating - and funny - reading.
More importantly, it is quite useful, particularly for newcomers. I highly
recommend it to any new MEP as absolutely essential. It provides quite a number
of practical suggestions, and not to be underestimated, a fair amount of
laughing, something that should never be in short supply when working at the
European Parliament." SANDER LOONES | Vice-Chair of the European Parliament's
Committee on Economic and Monetary Affairs "The European House of Cards, but
with a healthy portion of pragmatism." LOOK INSIDE THE BOOK:
www.marilynpolitical.com/publications
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Narrative Factuality Monika Fludernik 2019-12-16 The study of narrative—the
object of the rapidly growing discipline of narratology—has been traditionally
concerned with the fictional narratives of literature, such as novels or short
stories. But narrative is a transdisciplinary and transmedial concept whose
manifestations encompass both the fictional and the factual. In this volume,
which provides a companion piece to Tobias Klauk and Tilmann Köppe’s
Fiktionalität: Ein interdisziplinäres Handbuch, the use of narrative to convey
true and reliable information is systematically explored across media, cultures
and disciplines, as well as in its narratological, stylistic, philosophical,
and rhetorical dimensions. At a time when the notion of truth has come under
attack, it is imperative to reaffirm the commitment to facts of certain types
of narrative, and to examine critically the foundations of this commitment. But
because it takes a background for a figure to emerge clearly, this book will
also explore nonfactual types of narratives, thereby providing insights into
the nature of narrative fiction that could not be reached from the narrowly
literary perspective of early narratology.
Ecstasy Ulrike Groos 2018-09-26 This book traces the phenomenon of ecstasy in
art and cultural history. Accompanying an exhibition at the Kunstmuseum
Stuttgart and Zentrum Paul Klee, this book illuminates the various spiritual,
political, psychological, social, sexual, and aesthetic implications of
euphoric and intoxicated states between asceticism and excess. Artworks from
antiquity to the present time show the various facets of mind-altering states
while taking different cultural regions into consideration. Each of the ten
chapters focuses on a different aspect of the ecstatic state and the shifting
social significance of ecstasy over the centuries, exploring how different
cultures address and express ecstasy. Encompassing everything from classical
sculpture and religious painting to 21st-century photography and collage, this
book features splendid reproductions of works by artists such as Marina
Abramović, Gian Lorenzo Bernini, Louise Bourgeois, Günter Brus, Lovis Corinth,
Rineke Dijkstra, Marlene Dumas, Ayrson Heráclito, Carsten Höller, Ernst Ludwig
Kirchner, Pablo Picasso, Aura Rosenberg, Andy Warhol, and Francisco de
Zurbarán.
Experiments in Ethics Kwame Anthony Appiah 2010-03-30 In the past few decades,
scientists of human nature—including experimental and cognitive psychologists,
neuroscientists, evolutionary theorists, and behavioral economists—have
explored the way we arrive at moral judgments. They have called into question
commonplaces about character and offered troubling explanations for various
moral intuitions. Research like this may help explain what, in fact, we do and
feel. But can it tell us what we ought to do or feel? In Experiments in Ethics,
the philosopher Kwame Anthony Appiah explores how the new empirical moral
psychology relates to the age-old project of philosophical ethics. Some moral
theorists hold that the realm of morality must be autonomous of the sciences;
others maintain that science undermines the authority of moral reasons. Appiah
elaborates a vision of naturalism that resists both temptations. He traces an
intellectual genealogy of the burgeoning discipline of “experimental
philosophy,” provides a balanced, lucid account of the work being done in this
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controversial and increasingly influential field, and offers a fresh way of
thinking about ethics in the classical tradition. Appiah urges that the
relation between empirical research and morality, now so often antagonistic,
should be seen in terms of dialogue, not contest. And he shows how experimental
philosophy, far from being something new, is actually as old as philosophy
itself. Beyond illuminating debates about the connection between psychology and
ethics, intuition and theory, his book helps us to rethink the very nature of
the philosophical enterprise.
Daemons are Forever Simon R. Green 2008 In the sequel to The Man with the
Golden Torc, Eddie Drood is forced to take on some nasty daemons from another
dimension, who arrived in this world at the behest of the Drood family to help
battle the Nazis during World War II and who have decided that they have no
intention of leaving.
On Ecstasy Barrie Kosky 2020-03-31 'My polish grandmother made a chicken soup
like no other chicken soup. To this day, it has, to my knowledge and
experience, never been bettered ... Her chicken soup was the Caravaggio of
soups. The Rainer Marie Rilke of soups. The Arturo Benedetti Michelangeli of
soups.' A compelling and entertaining stoyteller, Barrie Kosky explores the
feelings of intense joy and delight, as well as the power and terror that is
ecstasy.
The North Water Ian McGuire 2016-03-15 One of The New York Times Book Review's
10 Best Books of the Year National Bestseller Longlisted for the Man Booker
Prize Winner of the RSL Encore Award Finalist for the Los Angeles Book Prize A
New York Times and Wall Street Journal Bestseller Named a Best Book of the Year
by Chicago Tribune, The Wall Street Journal, The Guardian, New Statesman,
Publishers Weekly, and Chicago Public Library Behold the man: stinking, drunk,
and brutal. Henry Drax is a harpooner on the Volunteer, a Yorkshire whaler
bound for the rich hunting waters of the arctic circle. Also aboard for the
first time is Patrick Sumner, an ex-army surgeon with a shattered reputation,
no money, and no better option than to sail as the ship's medic on this
violent, filthy, and ill-fated voyage. In India, during the Siege of Delhi,
Sumner thought he had experienced the depths to which man can stoop. He had
hoped to find temporary respite on the Volunteer, but rest proves impossible
with Drax on board. The discovery of something evil in the hold rouses Sumner
to action. And as the confrontation between the two men plays out amid the
freezing darkness of an arctic winter, the fateful question arises: who will
survive until spring? With savage, unstoppable momentum and the blackest wit,
Ian McGuire's The North Water weaves a superlative story of humanity under the
most extreme conditions.
Goethe on Science Johann Wolfgang von Goethe 1996 Goethe is best known for his
color theory, but he was also an accomplished, well-rounded scientist who
studied and wrote on anatomy, geology, botany, zoology, and meteorology. This
book gathers, in the words of Goethe, his key ideas on nature, science and
scientific method. It was Goethe belief that we should study nature and our
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world as people who are at home here, rather than as separate and alien from
our own environment. He adopted a qualitative approach to science--one at odds
with the quantitative methods of Newton, which were equally popular in his day.
His is a sensitive science that includes our interrelationship with nature.
Today, his ideas have been given special attention by scientists such as Adolf
Portmann and Werner Heisenberg. Science, as conceived by Goethe, is as much a
path of inner development as it is a way of accumulating knowledge. It thus
involves a rigorous training of our faculties for observation and thinking.
From a Goethean perspective, our modern ecological crisis is a crisis of
relationship to nature. In this anthology, Jeremy Naydler provides the first
systematic arrangement of extracts from Goethe's major scientific works. They
give us a clear picture of Goethe's fundamentally unique approach to scientific
study of the natural world. These extracts are fascinating and essential
reading for anyone who believes we should regain our lost spiritual connection
to nature.
Shooting Star Ursula Wölfel 1979
Daily Motivations for African-American Success Dennis Kimbro 2011-10-12 Inside
are the tools that will help you focus on the thoughts, attitudes, and deeds
that will lead to the achievement of your true goals. In 365 short, powerful
motivations, one for each day of the year, Dennis Kimbro, author of the popular
THINK AND GROW RICH: A BLACK CHOICE, offers a treasure trove of practical
inspiration that will give you fresh encouragement every day of the year. What
it teaches you will last a lifetime.
Daily Devotions Inspired by 90 Minutes in Heaven Don Piper 2006-11-07 From the
authors of the inspiring true story 90 Minutes in Heaven In 1989, Don Piper
died in a car accident. Ninety minutes later, as a minister prayed over him, he
returned to life-and remembered... For millions of readers around the world,
Don Piper's account of his experience, 90 Minutes in Heaven, offers an
inspirational, exciting, and fulfilling message of hope-and has become an
international phenomenon. Now, he continues his message of hope and faith with
a book of devotionals for all of those who want to experience the joy and
contentment of his message every day. With ninety devotionals within, this
unique collection directly addresses the everyday hardships we all endure,
offering solace and guidance for all those who wish to lead happier, more
virtuous lives.
Shale Gas: Ecology, Politics, Economy Sergey S. Zhiltsov 2017-02-21 This book
highlights various aspects of shale gas production and discusses the associated
problems, which have greatly influenced the current situation on the global gas
market. It focuses on issues such as production technologies, environmental
protection, and the impacts of shale gas production on human beings. Further,
it investigates the role of shale gas in the development and implementation of
foreign policy of many nations that welcomed the possibility to produce this
hydrocarbon in their own countries. Taking into consideration the information
published by world energy research centers, the prospects of shale gas
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production in different regions of the world are examined in detail. Given its
coverage and scope, the book will greatly benefit specialists in the areas of
hydrocarbon production, international relations and foreign policy, world
economics and technologies, ecology and environmental protection.
National Geographic Kids Almanac 2019 National Geographic Kids 2018 Provides
the latest information on a wide range of topics, including animals, culture,
geography, the environment, history, and science.
Der Stern Des Bundes Stefan George 2012-06 Dieses Werk ist Teil der Buchreihe
TREDITION CLASSICS. Der Verlag tredition aus Hamburg veroffentlicht in der
Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS Werke aus mehr als zwei Jahrtausenden. Diese waren
zu einem Grossteil vergriffen oder nur noch antiquarisch erhaltlich. Mit der
Buchreihe TREDITION CLASSICS verfolgt tredition das Ziel, tausende Klassiker
der Weltliteratur verschiedener Sprachen wieder als gedruckte Bucher zu
verlegen - und das weltweit! Die Buchreihe dient zur Bewahrung der Literatur
und Forderung der Kultur. Sie tragt so dazu bei, dass viele tausend Werke nicht
in Vergessenheit geraten
Two Planets Kurd Lasswitz 1978 Explorers find a Martian colony at the North
Pole. The Martians want to share their knowledge with earth in exchange for a
supply of air and energy, but human folly leads to war.
Design and Implementation of Intelligent Manufacturing Systems Mohammed
Jamshidi 1995-05-24 The introduction of artificial intelligence, neural
networks, and fuzzy logic into industry has given a new perspective to
manufacturing processes in the U.S. and abroad. To help readers keep pace, this
book addresses topics of intelligent manufacturing from a variety of
theoretical, empirical, design, and implementation perspectives.
Language and Communication David Jollands 1984 Briefly discusses aspects of
language and communication, such as vocal organs, alphabets, sound, musical
instruments, electronics, and communication satellites.
Holiday Planner Dannelle Gay 2018-09-03 The holidays are a magical time with
friends and family! This planner helps you make the most of the season and yet,
be able to enjoy the moments with those loved ones. We have all the details
covered, from a holiday card list to meal planning.
Anywhere That Is Wild Peter Thomas 2018-03-27 Gathered from John Muir's own
writings, this fascinating compilation recounts his historic, first walk from
the San Francisco bay to Yosemite.
Daily Readings from Love Your Life Victoria Osteen 2014-09-13 A daily
devotional draws from the author's best-selling book Love Your Life, a
religious exploration into what it really means to be happy. By the author of
75,000 first printing.
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Data Collection Patricia Pulliam Phillips 2016-05-12 Data Collection Data
Collection is the second of six books in the Measurement and Evaluation Series
from Pfeiffer. The proven ROI Methodology--developed by the ROI Institute-provides a practical system for evaluation planning, data collection, data
analysis, and reporting. All six books in the series offer the latest tools,
most current research, and practical advice for measuring ROI in a variety of
settings. Data Collection offers an effective process for collecting data that
is essential to the implementation of the ROI Methodology. The authors outline
the techniques, processes, and critical issues involved in successful data
collection. The book examines the various methods of data collection, including
questionnaires, interviews, focus groups, observation, action plans,
performance contracts, and monitoring records. Written for evaluators,
facilitators, analysts, designers, coordinators, and managers, Data Collection
is a valuable guide for collecting data that are adequate in quantity and
quality to produce a complete and credible analysis.
Offshoring John Urry 2014-06-05 The concealment of income, wealth and profits
in tax havens has brought the topic of offshoring into public debate, but as
John Urry shows in this important new book offshoring is a much more pervasive
feature of contemporary societies. These often secretive activities offshore
also involve relations of work, finance, pleasure, waste, energy and security.
Powerful and pervasive offshore worlds have been generated, posing huge
challenges both for governments and for citizens. This book documents the
various patterns of offshoring Ð of the economy, sociability, politics and the
environment. In each case, offshoring generates new patterns of power, reduces
the responsibilities of the powerful 'offshore class', and limits the
conditions for democratic governance. Offshore, out of sight, over the horizon
are some of the troubling processes and metaphors by which much life has been
rendered opaque and dependent upon secrets and lies. By analysing these
patterns and processes, Urry sheds fresh light on the hidden worlds of
offshoring and exposes the dark side of globalization. The book concludes by
considering whether offshoring can be reversed Ð whether it is possible to
bring about the systematic ‘reshoring’ of relations that would be good for
democracy and for developing low-carbon futures. Urry portrays the coming
century as being poised between even more extreme offshoring and various
endeavours to bring back 'home' that which has currently escaped 'over the
horizon'.
A Mountain of Friends Kerstin Schoene 2014-05-15 A lyrical story about the
power of friendship in making dreams come true follows the efforts of a group
of animals who help a sad little penguin experience flight.
Die Herrin Der Unterwelt Olaf K. Abelsen 2017-10-07 Die Herrin der Unterwelt By
Abelsen, Olaf K
Pretty Ugly TwoPoints.Net 2012 Aesthetic rampages by the trailblazers of
tomorrow's design. Beauty is in the eye of the beholder. The painting The Young
Ladies of Avignon by Picasso was initially scorned but is now considered to be
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seminal to the development of both cubism and modern art. The dissonance and
complex rhythm structures of Stravinsky's ballet music The Rite of Spring
caused a scandal when it premiered, but the composition now ranks among the
most important musical works of the twentieth century. While art was allowed to
be ugly, design had to function. Although for hundreds of years new artistic
styles were established through aesthetic upheaval, new trends in graphic
design and visual communication were, until recently, variations on what was
generally considered to be appealing. But in the last few years, those working
in these creative disciplines started to rebel. Dada-esque graphics or
unreadable typography began to be used as a way to claim a unique style
advantage. Pretty Ugly is a diverse collection of these recent aesthetic
rampages not only in the fields of graphic design and visual communication, but
also in product design, furniture design, art, and photography. The originators
of this work consciously use unusual or negatively perceived forms, colors, and
perspectives in an attempt to blaze new creative trails. The variety of
examples in Pretty Ugly makes clear that creative leadership in today's design
world is less a matter of skilled craft and more about mastering elements that
give's one's work a unique visual identity. The elements shown here may still
be considered by some to by ugly, but they are already influencing the vanguard
of tomorrow's design. Pretty Ugly is edited by former Hort designer Martin
Lorenz and his wife Lupi Asensio, who currently work together as Two
Points.Net.
Early Writings Wilhelm Reich 2013-07-02 This volume marks the beginning of the
publication in English of Reich's early writings. Volume One and the
collections to follow will trace his scientific development from the psychoanalytical study of Ibsen's Peer Gynt, presented for membership in the Viennese
Psychoanalytic Society (1920), to the crucial discovery of the bion (1938),
which initiated his work in orgone biophysics and led to the discovery of
cosmic orgone energy. In a foreword to this volume, Chester M. Raphael writes:
"Viewing [Reich's] work retrospectively, it is easy to see the logic of its
development from psychoanalysis to sex-economy and, finally, to orgone
biophysics. Its continuity is so apparent that any tendency to fragment it or
to ignore the relatedness of all his findings indicates a failure to comprehend
its essence--the energy principal which unites all aspects of his
work...Reich's early writings...are an integral part of the development that
led to the discovery of orgone energy."
Bibliographie Des Modernen Hypnotismus Max Dessoir 2019-02-27 This work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the
original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as possible.
Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library stamps (as
most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world), and other notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in
the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual
or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. As a reproduction of a
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historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Motion Bank Célestine Hennermann 2013
Writing Papers in Psychology Ralph L. Rosnow 2001 For more than a decade, this
brief, inexpensive, and easy-to-understand "how to" manual has helped thousands
of students in psychology and related fields with the task of writing a term
paper and research report. Now even more up-to-date, this best-seller includes
a wealth of new information and has been updated to reflect the latest APA
manual style.
The Book Smugglers of Timbuktu Charlie English 2018-05-17 Two tales of a city:
The historical race to reach one of the world's most mythologized places, and
the story of how a contemporary band of archivists and librarians, fighting to
save its ancient manuscripts from destruction at the hands of al Qaeda, added
another layer to the legend. To Westerners, the name "Timbuktu" long conjured a
tantalising paradise, an African El Dorado where even the slaves wore gold.
Beginning in the late eighteenth century, a series of explorers gripped by the
fever for "discovery" tried repeatedly to reach the fabled city. But one
expedition after another went disastrously awry, succumbing to attack, the
climate, and disease. Timbuktu was rich in another way too. A medieval centre
of learning, it was home to tens of thousands of ancient manuscripts, on
subjects ranging from religion to poetry, law to history, pharmacology, and
astronomy. When al-Qaeda-linked jihadists surged across Mali in 2012,
threatening the existence of these precious documents, a remarkable thing
happened: a team of librarians and archivists joined forces to spirit the
manuscripts into hiding. Relying on extensive research and firsthand reporting,
Charlie English expertly twines these two suspenseful strands into a
fascinating account of one of the planet's extraordinary places, and the myths
from which it has become inseparable
Future War and the Defence of Europe John R. Allen 2021 Future War and the
Defence of Europe offers a major new analysis of how peace and security can be
maintained in Europe: a continent that has suffered two cataclysmic conflicts
since 1914. Taking as its starting point the COVID-19 pandemic and way it will
inevitably accelerate some key global dynamics already in play, the book goes
on to weave history, strategy, policy, and technology into a compelling
analytical narrative. It lays out in forensic detail the scale of the challenge
Europeans and their allies face if Europe's peace is to be upheld in a
transformative century. The book upends foundational assumptions about how
Europe's defence is organised, the role of a fast-changing transatlantic
relationship, NATO, the EU, and their constituent nation-states. At the heart
of the book is a radical vision of a technology-enabling future European
defence, built around a new kind of Atlantic Alliance, an innovative strategic
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public-private partnership, and the future hyper-electronic European force, EForce, it must spawn. Europeans should be under no illusion: unless they do far
more for their own defence, and very differently, all that they now take for
granted could be lost in the maze of hybrid war, cyber war, and hyper war they
must face.
Welfare States Without Work Gøsta Esping-Andersen 1995
Lucky Elephant Running Press 2018-04-10 Give the gift of good fortune -- to
yourself or a friend -- with a beautiful, cross-cultural symbol of luck and
goodwill: the collectible raised-trunk elephant. Kit includes: 3" tall,
uniquely designed ceramic elephant with trunk raised in the traditional good
luck pose 32-page illustrated book of elephant lore and fun facts about these
majestic creatures
DB2 Exam C2090-616 Practice Questions Robert Wingate 2016-12-31 This book will
help you pass IBM Exam C2090-616 and become an IBM Certified Database Associate
(DB2 11.1 for Linux, Unix and Windows). The questions and answers in the book
offer you a significant advantage by helping you to gauge your readiness for
the exam, to better understand the objectives being tested, and to get a broad
exposure to the knowledge you'll be tested on.
The New York Years Ashkan Sahihi 2020-09-04
Woodworking Wisdom & Know-How Taunton Press 2014-11-17 The latest addition to
Black Dog's best-selling Wisdom and Know-How series, this complete, all-in-one,
easy-to-follow resource, from the reliable experts at Taunton Press, covers
everything you need to know about woodworking, from carving to building to
finishes. Woodworking Wisdom & Know-How is the essential go-to book for every
woodworking project under the sun, from building kitchen cabinets to
refinishing a deck. Published in the same oversized, comprehensive, winning
format as the other books in Black Dog's Wisdom and Know-How series, this book
is organized by topics such as Types of Wood, Building a Workshop, Working and
Finishing Wood, Design and Styles, and Small and Large Projects. Each section
is further broken down into chapters that cover specific skills, projects, and
crafts for both the beginner and the advanced woodworker?Choosing Plywood,
Cutting Dovetails, Building a Look-Inside Birdhouse, Relief Carving,
Constructing a Classic Bed, Handheld Power Tools, Building a Cherry Chest of
Drawers, Milling Lumber Four-Square, Fashioning a Shaker- Style Clock, and much
more. Chapters feature step-by-step instructions, and an appendix of essential
resources for supplies, tools, and materials is also included. The text,
sourced from Taunton Press's vast cache of projects and woodworking advice is
trusted, tried, and true. Other titles in the Know-How Series, include:
Survival Wisdom & Know-How (978-1-57912-753-4) Country Wisdom & Know-How
(978-1-57912-239-5) Natural Healing Wisdom & Know-How (978-1-57912-800-5) Craft
Wisdom & Know-How (978-1-57912-863-0) Garden Wisdom & Know-How
(978-1-57912-837-1)
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Night Time Hans Op De Beeck 2021-08-25 "It's clear to see that what invariably
animates the pictures is light. Watercolour is transparent, so the white of the
paper itself is the light source." - Hans Op de Beeck Hans Op de Beeck has
spent more than ten years working on a series of large, monochrome watercolors
which he paints at night. The original works measure from 2.5 to 5 metres
across and deal with both classical and contemporary themes. In many cases they
are poetic scenes depicting mysterious night-time locations, sometimes
populated by anonymous people. In common with his entire oeuvre, the mood of
the image is the prominent feature. This luxurious, large-format book,
published in a limited edition of 800 copies, brings together more than 60
night-time watercolors which have never been published before. Together they
create a sort of associative graphic novel. Hans Op de Beeck makes sculptures,
films, paintings, drawings, photographs, as well as writing and creating
monumental installations. His work is lauded at home and abroad, and he has
staged solo exhibitions in venues including M HKA Museum of Contemporary Art in
Antwerp, Gemeentemuseum Den Haag, Museum Wolfsburg, Smithsonian. His
watercolours can be found in a number of top collections, including at the
Centre Pompidou and Museum Voorlinden.
Statistik Jurgen Bortz 1993-09-01
The Communicative Construction of Reality Hubert Knoblauch 2019-12-16 This
volume advocates a shift from the social constructivism found in the work of
Thomas Luckmann and Peter Berger, to a communicative constructivism that
acknowledges communication as an embodied form of action in its own right,
according to which social actors, in engaging in communicative action,
construct a material social reality that guides, delimits, and enables actions.
A study of the importance of understanding the role of communication in an age
in which digitization and mediatization have extended the reach of
communication to a global level and brought about the emergence of the
communication society, The Communicative Construction of Reality shows how
communication society does not merely replace modern society and its
hierarchical institutions, but complements it in a manner that continually
results in conflicts leading to the refiguration of society. As such, it will
appeal to scholars of sociology with interests in the sociology of knowledge,
communication, and social theory.
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